This form is provided as a sample and may not be suitable for every situation. This form should not be considered legal advice or legal opinion. Consult experienced counsel for legal advice if you have questions specific to your individual circumstances. If you use this form (either “as is” or by modifying the form), you are responsible for all content.
YOU SHOULD REMOVE THIS TEXT BEFORE USING THE FORM IN YOUR WORKPLACE

Dear Employee, 
The Affordable Care Act (ACA) requires most Americans to maintain minimum essential coverage. By March 2, you will receive information about [Company Name]’s health coverage on the following form.
[bookmark: _GoBack]You may receive Form 1095-B from [Insurer Name]. The 1095-B provides information showing whether you and your family had minimum essential coverage during the year.
If you have any questions, please contact [Company Contact].
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